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This proposal is to better align activities within the Council and is likely to lead to some changes in 
how service activities are managed and to bring together others to improve service delivery.  This 
will be done through the Council’s approved processes and an Integrated Impact Assessment (if 
appropriate) will be completed when the detail of these changes are known.   
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